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Dear Parents and Guardians,

Students in 5D have been shown how to record the title of the book(s) they are reading at home, and how many pages they read each day, in each day’s agenda square. Please encourage them to carefully record both the title and pages read. If they read the same book over the course of a week, the title needs to only be recorded the first day of the week. Then sign that day’s agenda square.
Participation in each week’s Preferred Activity Time (PAT) and also in what we call ‘gumball parties” is partially based on your child reading for 20 minutes a minimum of 4 times each week. There will likely be occasions when your child is unable to read, so the children have been told they need to find what works for them – choosing days when they are less busy or splitting their reading time up between morning and evening, if that is easier. 

Connected to this home reading is a fun and fairly simple report we call a ‘book brag’, which is based on the main ideas in one of the books your child reads that month. There are five Book Brags due this year: October 24, November 21, January 23, February 20, and April 24. To prepare for this students have a brightly coloured sheet of paper folded and stapled in near the front of their planners, which gives them 75 different ways to share a book. In each of the above months, soon after finishing reading a book and recording it in their agenda, your child is to choose one idea from the list and prepare at home to present it to the class. It is best that your child completes this as soon as they finish their chosen book. If they do not finish a book, and provided they’ve read enough to understand the storyline, they will need to do the project on what they have read. They can bring their finished book brag in to be stored here as soon as it is done, if that is more convenient. They need to choose a different way from the list each month. The first ‘book brag’ for this year is due on Wednesday, October 24th.
Thank you for your assistance. If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to give me a call here at the school, or jot a note in your child’s agenda. 

Sincerely,

S. Deshoux
